
   
 
 
 
 
 
      
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 27, 2023 
 
 
Incident:  Fatal Traffic Collision 
Date/Time: April 25, 2023, at approximately 9:52 p.m. 
Location: Intersection of Peralta Blvd and Camden St 
Media Contact: FremontPDPIO@fremont.gov; (510) 790-6802 
 

April 25, 2023, Fatal Traffic Collision 
 
On April 25, 2023, at approximately 9:52 p.m., Fremont police received multiple 9-1-1 calls 
regarding a collision involving a vehicle and a pedestrian at the intersection of Peralta Blvd and 
Camden St.  Fremont Police and Fremont Fire personnel responded to the collision.  
 
When officers arrived, they saw the pedestrian lying on the roadway. Fremont Fire rendered aid, 
but he succumbed to his injuries. Officers determined that the pedestrian was riding a bicycle 
during the collision. Preliminary investigation revealed the bicyclist was traveling on Camden St, 
and the vehicle was traveling on Peralta Blvd.  
  
The vehicle's driver remained on the scene and is cooperating with the investigation.  
 
The Alameda County Coroner’s Office will determine the identity of the deceased. 
  
This is Fremont's third fatal traffic collision in 2023. 
  
Fremont Police Traffic Investigators responded to the scene and are investigating the cause of the 
collision. Anyone witnessing the collision or with information regarding this collision, please contact 
Fremont Police Traffic Unit by calling Fremont Police Department at (510) 790-6760. We also 
accept anonymous tips. Text 'Tip FremontPD' followed by your short message to 888-777 or via the 
web at  https://www.fremontpolice.gov/i-want-to/submit-a-non-urgent-tip  
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